
ASPIRE 

Continued…  

Aspire Early Admissions Program rewards student’s involvement in community, leadership and 
volunteering with an early conditional offer into their chosen course at La Trobe. This means 
students know if they have a place at university as early as September. Students also receive 
exclusive benefits designed to nurture their skills and give them the support they need to succeed at 
La Trobe and beyond. 

Ms Ryan conducted one-on-one personalised meetings on Friday June 21 to assist with the 
application and submission process.  

Learn more about Aspire here  https://www.latrobe.edu.au/study/aspire/about-aspire 

Any student who is considering La Trobe University, any campus, should be submitting an Aspire 
application. Please see Ms Bell if required.     

 

Ms Debbie Bell 
Careers Practitioner    
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